

January 8, 2019

Mayor Ron Nirenberg City of San Antonio 115 Plaza de Armas, Suite 201 San Antonio, TX 78205

RE: San Antonio Housing Commission

VIA Email: Ron.nirenberg@sanantonio.gov

Dear Mayor Nirenberg,

Thank you for your leadership and vision that will propel the City of San Antonio to the forefront of top performing economies. Your work today, focused on SA Tomorrow and SA Connect, will positively position our community to accommodate the exponential population growth we are experiencing and provide meaningful infrastructure solutions for current residents. As the fastest growing city in the Unites States, we deserve a forward-thinking leader like you, challenging us to think bigger about innovative solutions to drive economic mobility.

As our city grows, and we attract new companies to San Antonio, we are thrilled your Housing Policy Task Force recommended the establishment of a Housing Commission. Available and affordable housing is vital to attracting and retaining investment and jobs in the San Antonio region. Accordingly, I am honored to accept your invitation for the San Antonio Economic Development Foundation to serve on the Housing Commission and would formally like to designate Sarah Sanchez, Executive Vice President of Global Development to serve as our representative. She can be reached at 210.802.2623 or via email at ssanchez@sanantonioedf.com.

We look forward to bringing an economic development perspective to the Housing Commission as we work together ensure we have adequate housing opportunities for all San Antonians.

Regards,

Jenna Saucedo-Herrera

President and Chief Executive Officer

cc: Leticia M. Vacek, City Clerk, <a href="leticia.vacek@sanantonio.gov">leticia.vacek@sanantonio.gov</a>
Sarah Sanchez, EVP Global Development, ssanchez@sanantonioedf.com